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Friday 7 May 2021 
 
Dear Families and Friends of Geelong Grammar School, 
 
COVID-19 (Novel Coronavirus) – Update #16 as at 4.00pm on Friday 7 May 
 
We are closely monitoring the locally acquired cases of coronavirus (COVID-19) in New South Wales and the 
resultant tightening of social distancing restrictions for the Greater Sydney region (including Wollongong, 
Central Coast and Blue Mountains). We are particularly attentive of any changes to Victoria’s ‘traffic light’ 
travel permit system. Greater Sydney is currently designated as a green zone. People travelling from a green 
zone are still required to obtain a permit to enter Victoria. Permits can be obtained at Service Victoria.  
 
All areas across Australia and New Zealand are currently designated as green zones, with the exception of the 
Perth metropolitan area and Peel region, which remain a designated orange zone. People travelling from a 
designated orange zone must apply for a permit to enter Victoria, be tested for COVID-19 within 72 hours of 
arrival and remain in self-quarantine until they receive a negative test result. For more information on Victoria’s 
travel permit system, visit Victorian Travel Permit System. 
 
QR Code Check In 
We are grateful for the assistance of all those who attended Family Day at our Corio Campus on Sunday 2 May 
and checked in with the GGS QR Code to support contact tracing. This record keeping is an important tool for 
helping us to stay safe. We encourage our community to continue to support these measures when visiting 
venues and facilities where visitors are required to QR Code check in. 
 
As ever, the School will communicate swiftly and accurately with our community if the COVID-19 situation 
evolves. As such, the COVID-19 page of the School website will be refreshed as required; we encourage you to 
check this site and thank you for continuing to direct all COVID-19 related queries to 
C19questions@ggs.vic.edu.au. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
Rebecca Cody 
Principal 
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